
Dear Representatives, 

 

I am writing to express my concern regarding HB 3838. As the owner of an Adult Foster 
Home, I believe this bill could negatively impact employers, caregivers, and the clients we 
serve. 

 

I urge you to reconsider this bill, as I believe it may not be the most eCective solution for 
improving senior care. Instead, it could lead to confusion and financial instability for 
businesses like mine, hindering our ability to create jobs and provide quality care. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

Oana Hristescu 

AFH – administrator/owner 

 


